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QUESTION TO BE ASKED OF THE PRESIDENT OF THE HOUSING COMMITTEE ON TUESDAY,

22nd JULY 2003 BY SENATOR E.P. VIBERT
 
Question
 
In his answer to a question on 10th June 2003 regarding which of the 24 recommendations made by the
Committee of Inquiry into the Allocation of Residential Property by Housing Trusts, the Housing Committee
would be acting upon, the President stated that this report would be studied at the Committee’ meeting on 24th
June 2003 and that he would report back to the Assembly. Would the President now inform members which of the
24 recommendations the Committee will be acting on?
 
Answer
 
The Housing Committee has agreed to act on all the recommendations put forward by the Committee of Inquiry. 
 
 


